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Addendum No. 1 

 

Request for Proposal 

Dewatered Sludge Transportation Services 

Spartanburg Sanitary Sewer District 

 

Issued on April 13, 2022 

 

 
ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM BY INCLUDING THE 

DOCUMENT ALONG WITH YOUR WRITTEN RESPONSE.  FAILURE TO DO 

SO MAY SUBJECT PROPOSERS TO DISQUALIFICATION. THIS ADDENDUM 

AND ANY ATTACHMENTS FORMS A PART OF THE REQUEST FOR 

PROPOSAL DOCUMENT AND MODIFIES THEM AS FOLLOWS: 

 
 

 

1. How many trailers are needed?  Per the Request for Proposal, 6 

trailers are needed at the facility. 

 

2. Who moves and loads the trailers at the plant?  Spartanburg 

Sanitary Sewer District staff stage and load the trailers. 

 

3. Can a site visit be scheduled?  Yes.  Please reach out to the below 

contact via email to make a site visit request. 

a. Remsen Parrish 

Purchasing Manager 

rparrish@spartanburgwater.org 

 

4. How many drivers do you anticipate working each day?  This will be 

up to the vendor based on the number of hauls and travel time.  

Currently there is typically one driver. Occasionally two are 

needed if there are issues with hauler’s equipment, personnel, or 

issues at the landfill that would cause scheduled hauls to be 

missed.   

  

 


